POLICE DEPARTMENT

199 TAYLOR AVENUE
ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401

Main {410} 268-9000
FAX (410) 268-9472
May 19, 2015

To:  City Clerk; City Manager; Office of Law

Subject: JP Towing License Renewal

JP has been licensed for several years as required under City Code 7.52.060. At the
time of JP's initial request, APD determined there were two business locations, one in
the City, one in the County. At that time, JP was given dispensation to do business in
the City by the Administration following review by City Law Department and possible
council approval.

APD herewith provides our investigative finding that discloses possible variation from

the Code. That said, [ neither recommend nor disapprove JP’s Towing License

Application, but instead forward to Office of Law to make a determination of compliance
~._under 7.52.060 and inform the City manager and Police Chief.
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